
From: NYS DOB FOIL Records Access Center <dobny@govqa.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 29, 2025 4:26 PM 
To: elena@judgewatch.org 
 
Subject: New Message :: R000004-012125 

 
--- Please respond above this line --- 

 
 

 
RE: FOIL Records Request of January 21, 2025, Reference # R000004-012125 

Dear Elena Sassower, 

This is to acknowledge your Freedom of Information Law (“FOIL”) request to the New York 
State Division of the Budget (the “Division”) dated January 21, 2025 in which you 
requested: 

"See attached January 21, 2025 FOIL request entitled "The Salary Plans of SUNY, 
CUNY, & the Board of Regents  
Pursuant to Executive Law §169.3" 
 
Thank you." 

Division staff has been asked to review applicable files and provide pertinent records in the 
possession of the Division, if any, that are responsive to your request. Any pertinent 
records in the Division’s possession will be reviewed to determine what records and/or 
information should be disclosed under FOIL.  

A determination as to whether your request is granted or denied will be reached in 
approximately 20 business days or we will notify you in writing if the responsible program 
area(s) should require additional time to locate, assemble and review documents that may 
be responsive to your request. 

Sincerely, 

Division of the Budget 

 
To monitor the progress or update this request please log into the FOIL Records Access Center. 
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